
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   April 2, 2025 

TO: Faculty, Staff & Students 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

RE: DumontJanks Master Plan Summary 

Following our year-long engagement with DumontJanks, I am pleased 

to share that the final summary is now available. 

 

This document represents the culmination of collaboration and reflects 

our shared vision for a stronger and more sustainable campus 

environment. Key highlights include identifying critical connections 

between people, departments and programs, developing actionable 

strategies to enhance collaborative relationships and providing a 

comprehensive roadmap for campus growth. 

 

I want to express my gratitude to Vice Provost Cindy Akers, Associate 

Vice President Sean Childers and the dedicated working group. To our 

faculty, staff and students who participated in surveys and the co-

mapping exercise last year, your insights were instrumental in shaping 

this plan. 

 

The goal is to view future projects through the lens of the DumontJanks 

report's guiding principles. I encourage you to review the summary to 

better understand how these strategies will contribute to Texas Tech's 

future development. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

    
 
 

This email was sent by Texas Tech Marketing & Communications 
 

2625 Memorial Circle Lubbock, TX, 79409 

READ THE FINAL SUMMARY 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/adminfinance/protected/space-planning.php
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechUniversity
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/

